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I-295 Carneys Point rest stop RV dump station  
will be unavailable next week in Salem County 

Closure necessary for water service repairs 
 

(Trenton) – The RV dump station at the I-295 Carneys Point rest stop will be closed for 

repairs next week in Salem County. 

 

Beginning at 9 a.m. Monday, May 20, the RV dump station at the I-295 Carney’s Point rest 

stop is scheduled to be closed for approximately five days for water service repairs. Other 

services at the rest station will remain open as usual. 

 

The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. 

Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for 

construction updates and real-time travel information. For NJDOT news follow us on X 

(Twitter) @NewJerseyDOT and our Facebook page. 
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